
From: Jon Anglin
To: Mike Murray
Cc: Cyndy Holda; Paul Stevens
Subject: Re: seasonal closure dates
Date: 05/20/2010 08:27 AM

Mike, 

You are correct.  The seasonal closures are lifted Sept.16, not Sept. 15.

Jon Anglin
Operations Chief
Division of Law Enforcement and Emergency Services
Outer Banks Group (Cape Hatteras, Wright Brothers, Fort Raleigh)
252-473-2111 ext. 138

▼ Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS

Mike
Murray/CAHA/NPS 

05/19/2010 03:44 PM

To Paul Stevens/CAHA/NPS@NPS

cc Jon Anglin/CAHA/NPS@NPS, Cyndy
Holda/CAHA/NPS@NPS

Subject seasonal closure dates

Paul,

For the seasonally closed areas (village beaches, etc.), the
compendium states that "Dates of seasonal closures shall be May 15
through September 15 of each year..." which I understand to mean
that the seasonal closures would be lifted on September 16 (not the
15th).  Is that a correct understanding?  (Just trying to confirm the
correct wording to use in the Beach Access Report.)

Thanks,

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed.  This communication may contain information
that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally
exempt from disclosure. 
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